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PNG/2002RR/Revised Timetable

VIA FACSIMILE
January 31, 2002

Mr. C.P. Donohue
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Gas Supply
Pacific Northern Gas Ltd.
950 - 1185 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, B.C.   V6E 4E6

Dear Mr. Donohue:

Re:  Pacific Northern Gas Ltd.
2002 Revenue Requirements Application

___Regulatory Timetable—Amendment___

By e-mail dated January 30, 2002, Mr. Gustafson expressed concerns to the Commission, with a copy to
Pacific Northern Gas Ltd. (“PNG”) and registered intervenors, that PNG’s responses to information
requests that were due by January 28, 2002 had not been received by intervenors.  Mr. Gustafson proposed
the following revision to the filing deadlines established by Commission Order No. G-132-01:

2002

Intervenor Evidence Filed Wednesday, February 6

Information Requests on Intervenor Evidence Issued Monday, February 11

Intervenor Information Responses Monday, February 18

PNG responded by e-mail to Mr. Gustafson on January 30, 2002, with a copy to the Commission and
registered intervenors, that the information responses were provided to the Commission on January 30th

and registered intervenors in Vancouver would receive their copies on January 31st.  Intervenors outside of
Vancouver would receive their copies on February 1st.  PNG also stated that the proposed revision to the
regulatory timetable was acceptable.  No other comments have been received and the Commission approves
the proposed revisions to the regulatory timetable.

Yours truly,
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